
UCL BARTLETT FACULTY OF THE BUILT ENVIRONMENT
BARTLETT SCHOOL OF ARCHITECTURE

Angela Ryan
Camden Council – Planning Department
Town Hall 
Judd Street
London WC1H 9JE

London, 14 02 2014

Re. Skip Garden KX – 2014/7852/P

Dear Angela Ryan,

Further to our email correspondence I now enclose our application for variation of a condition following grant 
of planning permission comprising the following information:

 completed application form
 drawing nos. Sk 001
 sitplan

I would be pleased if you can forward a reference number in order that we can arrange payment of the 
planning fee. Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you have any queries.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Jan Kattein
Bartlett School of Architecture
cc. Emma Bennett, Jane Riddiford, Nicole Van den Eijnde, Julia King, UG3
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